
 
The Catholic Parish of St Chad, Cheadle

Stockport Road, Cheadle, SK8 2AF,
Tel: 0161 428 2480  Email: stchadscheadle@gmail.com Website: www.stchadscheadle.com

R.C. Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity 234025
Priest: Fr. Louis Charuvila Pappy                                 Parish Secretary – Victoria Holmes: 07905 519322

Office Hours:    Thursdays 11am – 1pm  - St Chad’s and  Mondays 10.30am-1pm – St Ann’s
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Sunday 14th July 2024 – 15th Sunday Year B                                                                                             

Parish Mission Statement: We the parish of St Chad strive to…
Love God, respect ourselves, others and our world, in the service of our community.

Mass Times & Intentions
Sat 13th       St Ann’s 5pm For the parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Sun 14th 15th Sunday Year B St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Collum Cahill
Michael & Jean Taggart RIP

Mon 15th         St Ann’s 10am Lily & Frank Murphy RIP

Tues 16th                 St Ann’s
St Chad’s

10am
6.30pm

Julie Lohan RIP
Josephine Murray RIP

Wed 17th         No Mass
Thurs 18th         St Chad’s 9.30am Henry McDaid Senior RIP
Fri 19th       St Ann’s 10am For our November List

Sat 20th       St Ann’s 5pm For the Children of St Ann’s

Sun 21st 16th Sunday Year B St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Bernard Gerighty RIP
For the parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Mass Intentions: Envelopes available at the back of the church.  Please post the envelope through the 
presbytery door once completed.  Please note that we do have quite a backlog of intentions as we only have 3 
Masses per week.  We will try to list intentions asap, and as near as possible to the dates required.  Thank you.    
Adoration: Please note that Adoration has now finished for the summer. This will resume in September.             
Confessions:  Tuesday evenings from 5.45pm.
Rosary: 9am every week before Mass on Sunday and Thursday mornings.                                                             
Please pray for all those who are sick.  We pray for Father Anthony Cogliolo and all those who have died 
recently.  We also remember: Catherine Halstead, Lucy Jolley, Michael Black, John Connell, Mary Sefton, 
Sheila Frith, Joseph Byrne, Margaret Taylor, John Madden, John Chatburn, Alfred Harvey, Martin 
McGranaghan, Liz Rawlings, Bernard Glennon, Emilia McInerney, Harriet Ward, Gladys Roche, Joan Thorpe, 
George Stevenson and all those who anniversaries occur at this time.  May they rest in peace.                              
Money Matters: This weekend there will be a second collection next weekend for ‘Stella Maris’ (Sea Sunday). 
In June we received £1917.70 in Standing Orders, £860.08 in the weekly collections, Day for Life £75.45 and 
Peter’s Pence £140.97.  Thank you for your generosity.
Summer Fair – thank you to all of our volunteers and to all those who came and supported our Summer Fair.  A
list of the Raffle Winners is displayed at the back of church. We raised £1439 towards Our Lady’s Prayer 
Garden.  Thank you very much.
Our Lady’s Prayer Garden: work has now commenced on the garden.  Thank you to all those who have 
donated towards this.
Special Blessing: next Sunday 21st July we will have a special for all Grandparents and the Elderly – this 
coincides with the Pope’s special day of prayer on the 28th July.                                                                               
Save the Date: Race Night Saturday 28th September at 7pm. Tickets cost £2 per adult/£1 per child.  Bring your 
drinks, nibbles provided. Tickets on sale from next weekend onwards.  All proceeds towards Our Lady’s Prayer 
Garden.
Thursday Coffee: raised £50.50 for Mary’s Meals.  Thank you very much.
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SVP Sponsored Walk  The SVP would like to thank everybody who sponsored the walkers from St. Chad's 
£855 was raised and gift aid will add a further £175.50 to this total. 
Ladies Group- The group will now break for summer and will next meet in September. All ladies are welcome 
to come along to the group - a chance to meet and socialise with other parishioners for a relaxed and fun 
evening. For more info contact Trish Whalley 07821 321681.                                                                   
March for Life: in London on Saturday 7th September – marchforlife.co.uk
Called to the Priesthood – Have you considered a vocation to the Diocesan Priesthood in imitation of Jesus the
Good Shepherd? For more information see our website at shrewsburyvocations.org If you would like to explore 
God’s call for your life and learn about other opportunities for discernment, please email the diocesan vocations 
director at vocationsdirector@dioceseofshrewsbury.org.For more resources, see the National Office for Vocation
at www.ukvocation.org and www.ukpriest.org                                                                                                         
St James' Catholic High School is seeking dedicated individuals to join our Governing Body as Foundation 
Governors. Working closely with the Headteacher, the Governing Body plays a crucial role in shaping the 
direction and ensuring the high standards of our educational environment. Key responsibilities include: Setting 
staffing levels, Approving and managing the school budget, Ensuring a broad and balanced curriculum, 
Overseeing health and safety, Managing school premises.  A deep commitment to our Catholic ethos is essential 
for this role. Please note that to be eligible, you must be a practicing Catholic. If you are interested in this 
important and rewarding position, please contact Miss K Bowers at headteacherpa@stjamescheadle.co.uk  
Pilgrimage to Walsingham: in Reparation & Prayer for the Sanctity of Life. Led by Rt Rev Dr David Oakley, 
Bishop of Northampton, Saturday 3rd August commencing at 12 noon Pilgrim Mass in the Chapel of 
Reconciliation.  For further details see www.prolifepilgrimage.org or see poster at the back of church.                 
Lourdes by Jumbulance: Chester Across Group are going to Lourdes by Jumbulance from Thursday 15th to 
Saturday 24th August. We travel overland in an adapted coach, which has seven beds on board. Therefore, we 
can take some sick or disabled pilgrims and so far we have a Doctor and two nurses and several helpers. 
However, we need two more helpers and there is a place for someone who is sick or disabled. The cost is £1,095
but help with costs is available. Current Passport required. Travel Insurance is available for just £65. Search our 
website for an example of our care.www.across.org.uk/  For more information, please contact Tony Murphy on 
07881-656-974 or email tonymurphyefc2002@yahoo.co.uk.                                                                                   
Oikos Outreach: Every Home for Christ - Praying while walking on the streets of Heald Green, Gatley,  
Cheadle and Cheadle Hulme – Oikos Outreach is an app that you can download on your phone from the app 
store. Once you have created an account you can join the group ‘Renew Stockport’. This prayer initiative will 
give you a street map and you can record the streets in which you have walked while praying for the people in 
the homes, streets, work, shops, and places of worship. This is a great way to pray for God’s blessing on our 
local area.   
Pilgrimage to Poland: Our Lady and the Apostles Pilgrimage 2024 is to Poland. The dates are 23rd – 27th Sept 
2024 and cost is £630, 1/2 board (sharing). Flights are from Manchester to Krakow. We will be visiting St 
Mary's Basilica, the Bishops palace, Sanctuary of Divine Mercy, Auschwitz, Jasna Gora Sanctuary and many 
other optional visits. Pilgrimage Spiritual Lead: Fr. Martin Onuoha. Contact unitedheartspilgrims@gmail.com 
for more information.                                                                                                                                                 
Baptisms: Both parents must attend an evening course before the baptism of their child.  Please note there is 
NO course in August. The next course will be Thursday 5th September at St Ann’s. Book a place by emailing 
stannscheadlehulme@gmail.com. Please bring the completed Baptism Request Form with you to the course & 
only then will the date for the baptism be confirmed.                                                                                                
Weddings: If you are planning to get married either here at St Chad’s, outside of the parish or abroad and you  
live within our parish boundary, you must speak to Fr Louis at least 6 months before your proposed wedding 
date.  This ensures that we have enough time to complete the marriage preparation course and all the relevant 
paperwork.  Any questions please speak to Fr Louis or Victoria.                                                                              
Parish Safeguarding Reps: Noel Russell & Bernadette McCrory.  If you have any concerns about safeguarding
of children or vulnerable adults, please speak to them or contact them via the presbytery, in the strictest 
confidence.   
The Holy Father’s Prayer Intention for July: In July, the pope asks us to pray for ‘The Pastoral Care of the 
Sick’. He asks “for the sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick to give strength from the Lord to those who 
receive it and their loved ones, becoming a visible sign of compassion and hope for everyone.”
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